
SCHOOL NEWS
TERM 1, WEEK 10 2024

THE CHANGING OF THE
SEASONS
And just like that, the first school term for
2024 is almost over. The weather is starting
to change, and we can feel that winter days
will soon be here.

Friday 12th is our last day of term before the
holidays. All students return on Tuesday
23rd April.

GRIP LEADERSHIP
Last week our Yr 6 student leaders travelled
to Bathurst for the annual GRIP Leadership
Conference. 

They were taught about the core values of
leadershp: 

GENEROSITY - Willingness to use what you
have been given (time and resources) on
behalf of those you seek to influence.

RESPONSIBILITY - We all have a responsibility
to develop what we have and help others to
live well.

INTEGRITY - A commitment to truth and
honesty in dealings.

PEOPLE - Every human being is of great
significance, and has a purpose to fulfill.

We look forward to seeing them put their
newfound knowledge into practise. 

K - 2 ART

The K-2 students have been
creating some amazing self-
portraits in class recently. We
used a mixture of pencils, black
marker and paint to design
these fabulous pictures! Try to
guess who is who!



ANZAC DAY MARCH
The Lyndhurst ANZAC Day March will be held
on Thursday April 25 at 11am. All students
who wish to march must be in full clean
school uniform with tidy hair.

Please meet the staff outside The Royal
Hotel, Lyndhurst by 10.55am.

Our School Captain, Kahleyah and Vice-
Captain, Myeisha will present the wreath
during the service. 

LABEL YOUR UNIFORMS
We have recently purchased iron-on name
labels for all families of LPS. Hopefully these
will arrive before the school holidays so that
you can label all of your uniform items
during the break.

We do not keep a lost property at LPS -
rather matching students to items before
they go home. If uniforms are not labelled it
is impossible to return them to their rightful
owner. 

At this time of year with cool mornings and
warmer afternoons, jumpers are often
removed and discarded. Please remind
your children to be responsible for their own
belongings.

This week will be our final Friday lunch for
Term 1. Next Friday all students will be
attending the Cross Country Fun Run.

FRIDAY LUNCHES

NEXT P&C MEETING
3pm Thursday 4th April (tomorrow) at the
school.

All welcome!



This is our last newsletter for the term, and we wish you all a safe and
happy holiday.

Christine Kovac
Principal

COMMUNICATING
WITH LPS

HCSS CROSS
COUNTRY FUN RUN

School Bytes is our main source of information and contact with families. It is a one stop
shop for communication with the school. You can:

Read the newsletter each second Wednesday . The newsletter is emailed to all
parents and also available on the parent portal of School Bytes.
Notify planned absences and respond to unexplained absences
Order and pay for uniforms and canteen items
Sign & submit permission notes and see details of all excursions
See regular news items on the parent dashboard
See a calendar of events
See your child/ren’s Academic Reports and Personal Learning Pathways.  

The LPS Text service is for quick messages and one to one communication. Here you can
notify the school about last minute transport changes and ask questions. We also use
text to remind you something is needing your attention in School Bytes.

You can of course always pop in, phone the school on 6367 5016, or email on lyndhurst-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

On Friday 12th April, all students in K-6
will attend the Heritage Country Small
Schools Cross Country Fun Run at the
Garland Golf Club. Please complete the
permission note in School Bytes and
return as soon as possible. 

Lunch will be available to order for $5.
Payment should be made on the day.
Please advise the school if you are not
ordering lunch.
 


